
We are always looking for additional volunteers who are willing to work a 
First Kids rotation. The more workers we have the fewer & shorter the 
shifts will need to be.  If you didn’t sign a volunteer card already and would 
be willing to serve, please contact Sheree Jordan or Anni Nix. 

WEDNESDAYS 

@ 6:25 pm 
West Rogers Campus 

 

Awana Grand Prix is almost here!  
Get more details in your club meetings! 

 

COMING UP! 
 February 8      AWANA STORE! 
 February 11    Grand Prix Car Workday  (10:00 am-1:00 pm) 
 February 15    Grand Prix Races for T&T 
 February 22    Grand Prix Races for Sparks 

Feb. 5: 10:30 am (WRC) 
Babies:   Rick & Denise Aikman  
1's & 2's: Brian & Danielle Miller 
3's & 4's: Kevin & Laura Paslay 
K5-3rd:    Jared & Lori Basey 

Feb. 12: 10:30 am (WRC) 
Babies:   Crystal Clark & Riley Elrod 
1's & 2's: Jordan & Sarah Mumy  
3's & 4's: Stephanie Thomas & Madelyn Elrod  
K5-3rd:    Jared & Lori Basey 

Sign up today for online     
giving! Go to 

fbcskiatook.com 
and click the  

On line app available through your App Store under “EasyTithe.” 

FIRST Ladies 
FIRST Monday 

MONDAY, 

Feb. 6 

 Arnold’s Old Fashioned Burgers in West Tulsa 
at 6:30 pm 

For more info contact Sheree Jordan @ 396-7859  
or jordanslc@sbcglobal.net. 

Hospitality MinistryHospitality MinistryHospitality MinistryHospitality Ministry    
An opportunity to serve… 

We have a need on Sunday mornings for a couple of volunteers to serve in 
our hospitality ministry. Ted Patterson and Deb Sodergren run our coffee 
bar on Sunday mornings which includes making and serving coffee, prep-
ping and cleaning the coffee bar and doing some general housekeeping 
chores to prepare the building each Sunday to receive members and 
guests.  We need some folks to learn the process and be available to fill in 
for Ted & Deb on occasions and help serve from time to time, especially on 
busy Sundays.  If you would be interested in helping, see Bro. Scott.  

Your 2016 charitable giving statements 
are available now to be picked up at 
the Welcome Center during service 
hours or in the church office during the 
week. Any statements not picked up by 
February 8th will be mailed.   

Thank you for helping us save 
on postage by picking these up.   

 FEBRUARY PLAYDATE 
Monday, February 6 
9:00-10:30  am  
South Campus Gym 

Making valentine crafts with the kids! 
 

For more information contact Mary Ann Phillips or Sheree Jordan 

LOOKING AHEAD:  
Mark your calendar! 

 

NEXT SUNDAY!  

February 12 @ 5:00 pm  
Quarterly  Church Conference 

 

February 19 @ 5:00 pm  
Third Sunday Small Group Planning 

 

 

February 25 @ 9:00 am 
Clothing Closet Ministry  

 

 

March 5 @ 9:00 am & Noon 
Membership Class & Luncheon  
for new & prospective members 

Teacher 
 

Outreach 
 

Prayer 
 

Hospitality 
 

Missions 

Does your small 
group have its  
leadership in 

place? 

Sunday, February 19 @ 5:00 pm is our next 3rd Sunday Small Group Plan-
ning night.  It is vitally important that every small group be represented 
by your small group leaders.  If your class hasn’t enlisted leaders, step 
up and volunteer. If they have, remind them of this important meeting. 



    Scott Neighbors                          Landon  Warren                      Sheree Jordan            
     Executive Pastor                                      Pastor of                                     Director of                   
           Worship                                      Student Ministries                      Childhood Ministries          

Sunday, February 5, 2017 

Bro. Heath Tucker, Lead Pastor                          

THIS WEEK AT FBC SKIATOOK 

CONTACT US 

First Baptist Church 
940 W. Oak      Skiatook, OK 74070      (918) 396-1565 
For e-mail addresses for staff members see our web site at: 

www.fbcskiatook.com  

STEWARDSHIP / ATTENDANCE 

SC=South Campus      WRC=West Rogers Campus 
SUNDAY, February 5 
  8:00 am—Praise Ensemble Rehearsal (WRC) 
  8:30 am—Prayer Time (WRC) 
  9:00 am—Small Group Bible Study (SC & WRC) 
10:30 am—Worship Service (WRC) 
  5:30 pm—Small Group Bible Study (WRC) 
  6:30 pm—Sunday Night Worship / Fellowship (WRC) 
MONDAY, February 6 
  9:00 am—First Moms Playdate (SC) 
TUESDAY, February 7 
  6:30 am—Prayer Time (WRC) 
WEDNESDAY, February 8 
12:00 pm—Chamber Luncheon (SC) 
  6:00 pm—Youth Café 
  6:25 pm—AWANA Clubs (WRC) AWANA STORE! 
  6:30 pm—The Front Porch (Youth Bible Study) (SC) 
  6:30 pm—Praise Ensemble Rehearsal (WRC) 
  6:30 pm—Adult Prayer Meeting & Small Group Study (WRC) 
SATURDAY, February 11 
10:00 am—AWANA Grand Prix Workday (WRC) 

Numbers for January 29, 2017  
Total Small Groups: 341          Sunday Worship Total: 496 

    January 29   To Date 2017 
 Budget Projected $   15,002.26 $   75,011.32 
 Budget Received $   19,867.42 $   64,368.49 
 Capital Campaign    $   10,555.00 $   17,500.00 
 Spent to Date       $   46,846.92                   

 COOPERATIVE & WORLD MISSIONS TO DATE 
         BGCO To Date           $     6,432.77 
                         WOBA To Date           $     1,286.52 
        World Missions 2017   $        187.02 

We want to extend an invitation to you to join us at FBC Skiatook on Friday 
& Saturday, February 10th & 11th, for a free marriage conference. The 
Mingling of Souls will be live streamed to our sanctuary from the First Bap-
tist Church in Houston, Tx. on Friday night and Saturday morning. Leading 
this conference will be Matt and Lauren Chandler from The Village Church. 
If you would like more insight on the Chandlers and the conference, we 
encourage you to go online to the link below and watch a 6 minute video to 
hear their story about their marriage!  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6dmYrh8vsyw&feature=youtu.be 
REGISTER NOW! 
The conference is provided by the church and free to you, but                       
pre-registration is required as we need to know how many to expect in 
order to purchase our live stream and prepare for the crowd. To register for 
the conference you can sign the sheet at the Welcome Center or go to 
fbcskiatook.com and click the Men’s Ministry page under the Ministries tab. 
For more information see Landon Warren or Bro. Heath. 

Living Generously:             
Giving Our First            

& Best to God 

This series follows the story of a family which will be portrayed in weekly 
video segments in small groups and in short clips used with the sermon     
series.  The series is repeated on Sunday nights at 6:30 (5:30 for small 

groups) if you miss a Sunday morning or have friends you want to invite to 
come hear what you hear today! 

Dr. Ronnie Floyd Would you like to join 2,000 other  Oklahomans who 
believe in the sanctity of life and respectfully express this belief to your 
state legislators?  If so, be at the state capitol this Wednesday to share a 
rose with your legislator and hear Dr. Ronnie Floyd address the crowd at 
an 11:45 am indoor pro-life rally.   If anyone is interested Bro. Heath will 
be taking a van (leaving at 7:30 am). You need to sign up today at the 
Welcome Center if you want to ride.      

> Childcare during the service for     
   birth thru 4 years old 
> Dessert & coffee fellowship  
   after the service 

THE FULL “SUNDAY MORNING” EXPERIENCE ON SUNDAY NIGHT 
If you missed your Sunday morning small group because you were  sick or out 
of town; or maybe you simply can’t come on Sunday mornings, you can still 
get “the small group experience” at 5:30 pm at the WRC and then stick around 
for worship experience at 6:30 pm and  the dessert fellowship that follows.  

EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 
Even if you were at church on Sunday  morning, you’re welcome to come back 
for a second dose AND the great fellowship with those you missed seeing at 

the morning gatherings.  

“Where your spare change can really add up!” 

Check it out at mustardseedapp.org 


